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MEMORANDUM 

SUBJECT: Project [cryptonyml 

It is appropriate for the Office of Security to develop private sources 

among CIA employees. It is not appropriate for CIA to penetrate domestic 

groups external to CIA, even for the purpose of locating threats to the 

Agency. Notice of such threats should be reported to the appropriate 

law enforcement bodies and CIA will cooperate with them in any action 

required which does not involve direct CIA participation in covert 

clandestine operations against U.S. citizens in the United States. 


